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OVERHANGING HEDGES AND TREES 

Can you help please? 
 

Throughout the village hedges and trees have gained considerable foliage and with the 

warm and wet weather, we have recently had, are growing well.  Because of this growth 

some of them are encroaching onto and hanging over the footpaths at the edges of your 

properties.  

 
Some are causing an obstruction and, in some cases, making people step into the road to 

avoid them, and as you can imagine, our local wheelchair users find it very difficult to 

negotiate the paths in safety. 

 

Would you please be kind enough to cut back any hedges or low 

hanging branches that may be invading the footpaths.  This would 

be very helpful and much appreciated.  

 

Swanland Parish Council thank you in anticipation of your assistance in this matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


